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From: Annemarie Snowdon (Ministry of Health)  on 
behalf of Daniel Hunter (Ministry of Health) 

Sent: Tuesday, 9 June 2020 10:11 AM
To: Lee, Steven
Subject: RE: ACCC consultation - ANZIGA request for interim authorisation [SEC=OFFICIAL]

Dear Steven,  
 
Please see below preliminary views on the proposed conduct. 
 

 NSW Health has developed a forecast of the system’s needs for medical oxygen during the COVID-19 
pandemic. NSW Health then engaged with suppliers, who were able to confirm that they are able to 
produce the required quantities to meet needs for medical oxygen under the worst-case scenario for 
forecasts.  

 As such, there is limited benefit from NSW Health’s perspective from the enable members and other 
suppliers of medical oxygen to exchange information as per their request. 

 
Kind Regards,  
 
Annemarie Snowdon 
 
Executive Assistant 
Dan Hunter | Deputy Secretary, Finance & Asset Management and CFO 
Alfa D’Amato | Executive Director, System Financial Performance & Deputy CFO 
 
Financial Services and Asset Management 
Level 3, 40 Mount Street, North Sydney, New South Wales 2060 
T|  
E|   
 
Visit the NSW Health website for the latest information on COVID-19. 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 




